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July 11, 2018 
 
Dear Cascade Elementary School Parents: 
 
It is with great honor and pride that I bring greetings to you as the next principal of Cascade 
Elementary School!  
 
Before I tell you a little about me, I want to commend your former principal, Dr. Sylvia Hall Sanders, 
and her staff for the great job they did leading this school. They set an outstanding precedent in 
guiding the school through the initial phases of becoming an International Baccalaureate school and 
improving school culture. It is my intent to continue the upward trend started by Dr. Hall Sanders 
and, with your help, take Cascade Elementary to even greater heights! 
 
In my current position as Program Administrator at Morris Brandon Elementary School, I served as 
Math Committee Administrator, supporting and facilitating initiatives that improved overall Math 
Achievement and CCRPI data during the 2016-2017 and 2017-2018 school years. Additionally, I co-
led initiatives for successful implementation of a One-Way Dual Immersion Program, and improved 
the overall school attendance rate towards our CCRPI score, which earned us second place in the 
district for the past two years.  
 
Overall, I have 18 years of experience as an educator, having served as an Assistant Principal, 
Leadership Support Specialist, Instructional Coach, Family Support Coordinator, and Teacher. Also, 
I hold degrees from Georgia College & State University (Educational Specialist), West Georgia 
University (Leadership Certification), Georgia State University (Master of Social Work) and Spelman 
College (Bachelors in Education).  But in my years of experience I have learned that the old saying 
is true: Kids do not care how much you know, unless they know how much you care. I can assure 
you that I care deeply about children, and helping them improve their lives and their futures is my 
passion. I will bring that passion and care with me to Cascade Elementary. 
 
I am well aware of the rich history of this school and the important role it plays in the southwest 
Atlanta community as well as the Mays High School Cluster because this is the community that I 
grew up in. I realize the great potential that the students of Cascade Elementary have. My goal is to 
make this school, and our students, not only among the best in our cluster but among the best in the 
District.  
 
I hope to host a meet-and-greet event at the school in the coming weeks, where we can get to know 
each other a little better. Details on that will be shared soon. 
 
I look forward to meeting all of you, and to working with you to make Cascade a shining example of 
elementary school excellence! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tiffany Barron Momon, Principal 
Cascade Elementary School 
 

 

 

 

 


